
                       

I cannot believe that this year in St Aldhelm has come to an end, it has 
been a very strange year and before lockdown we were having such an 
amazing time, I enjoyed being your teacher so very much. During 
lockdown you have all been absolutely amazing, I have been amazed at 
how strong and resilient you have all been and I have been very lucky to 
have all of you in my class at this time. This is of course not goodbye; I 
will see you all in September and probably cry and faint at how tall you 
will all be! We all have new and exciting journeys ahead of us, but I am 
sure we will always be there to help each other out along the way!  
 
So, for the next two days there are some fun summer booklets for you to 
have a look at and choose what you would like to do. As always have fun 
and remember “the truth is a lemon meringue!”  
 

Miss Just 

Hello… 

Your Flat Teacher 
 

My favourite thing 
about watching you grow 

is hearing your stories 
and the facts that you know. 

 
But now, for a while, 

we have been far apart. 
Regardless of distance, 
you’re still in my heart. 

 
I think of you daily 
and miss you a lot. 

So, I’ve made you a ‘me’ 
that’s a tiny mascot! 

 
Look at your flat teacher – 

a miniature me! 
I’ll join you in the summer holidays 

and see what you see. 
 

I’ll join you on journeys 
wherever you roam 

and spend some time with you 
when you’re safe at home. 

 
You’ll bring me on summer adventures, 

or when we meet online 
and we’ll be together again 
when things are just fine. 

 

Find me in drop box, cut me out and take me on 
your adventures! Share them on dojo for your 

friends to see too  


